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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 

 

From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Experience 

 

Subject:  South Airfield Drive Roadway Signage Indicating Restrictions 

 

Date: October 27, 2017 

 

 As Early as Wednesday, November 1, 2017 

 SIGNAGE RESTRICTING LEFT HAND TURN AND PROHIBITED STAGING OF VEHICLES/TRUCKS  

 KCAB will be updating an existing roadway sign and adding additional signage to further improve 

vehicle safety on South Airfield Drive. Potential hazardous scenarios have been identified with the 

increase in truck and passenger vehicle traffic along this route. The most significant change will be 

passenger vehicles prohibited from making left hand turns onto the east roadway leading around 

the DHL facility (depicted as green dashes below). Please see the map below for upcoming restrictions.  
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